15 March 2022

## **NEWSLETTER 2/2022**

**Dear Parents** 

With the end of the first term in sight, we would like to bring the following to your attention:

# 1. REPORTS AND PARENTS' EVENING

Reports will be handed to learners during school hours on Wednesday, 16 March 2022. A parents' evening is scheduled for Wednesday, 6 April 2022 from 17:00 to 18:30. During this parents' evening, the teachers will be available to discuss learners' progress with parents. Parents who are satisfied with their child's progress and behaviour do not have to attend the parents' evening.

# 2. SPORT TOURS

We wish all teams and staff members participating in tournaments and clinics during the holidays good luck. The u/9-, u/10-, u/11- and first rugby team will attend a clinic and tournament at Camp Discovery from Thursday, 17 March 2022 to Saturday, 19 March 2022.

The first netball team will take part in a tournament at Zwartkloof on 2 and 3 April 2022. May the skills acquired there contribute to a successful season ahead.

Good luck to all our athletes who will be participating in the SA Championships in Potchefstroom during the holidays.

# 3. RESIGNING: MRS LANDÉ ELLIS

Mrs Landé Ellis leaves us at the end of this term. We would like to thank her for the excellent service rendered in the reception office and wish her all the best for the future.

# 4. SCHOOL CLOSING AND REOPENING

The school closes on Thursday, 17 March 2022 at <u>10:00</u> and reopens on Tuesday, 5 April 2022 at 07:15. Learners may attend school on Thursday, 17 March 2022 in casual clothes.

We want to thank every parent for your loyal support during the past term. It is a great privilege for me and the staff to be able to work with your beautiful children.

Mr J L M Venter	
PRINCIPAL	

Regards